
LIHEAP UPDATE: 
 

We are closely following the Centers for Disease Control’s (CDC) guidelines and 
recommendations on the steps that we can take to help prevent the spread of the virus. 
In response to the threat of the corona-virus, we are making changes in the method in 

which we accept applications for the LIHEAP assistance 
Until further notice, effective 3/17/2020, in ALL OHC SERVICED COUNTIES, all 

applications must be submitted by one of these options. 

 

Option 1: 
 

Customers may pick up application packets at 506 E Spruce St. Rogers, AR 72756 
or printed from our website @ohcnwa.org 

Applications must be completed outside of the OHC office. 
Instructions for required information will be included. 

Completed applications and copies of required documents will need to be 
returned to the on-site drop box. 

 
 

Option 2: 
 

Completed applications and required documents can be scanned and emailed to 
the OHC email address listed below: 

Ohc.liheap@ohcnwa.org 
 
 

LIHEAP related calls will be answered from 
 8:00 am - 2:00 pm Monday –Thursday 479-636-7301  
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